
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
October 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Film Club (All Years) 
 
We are delighted to inform you that we are now running a Film Club with Mr Marshall in our 
school.  It will be a chance for your child to experience a variety of films in a safe, happy and 
structured setting. 
  
Our Film Club aims to make a range of films available to young people, which challenge, unite, 
educate, amaze and inspire.  Your child will have the opportunity to explore the wonderful world 
of film alongside their peers 
 
We will show films that are suitable for your child’s age.  Film classifications are explained below.   
 
Film Classifications: 
 
U         Suitable for audiences aged four years and over.  U films should be set within a positive 
 moral framework and should offer reassuring counterbalances to any violence, threat 
 or horror. 
 
 PG    Parental Guidance: general viewing, but some scenes may be unsuitable for young 
 children. 
  
This club will take place 15.15 – 16.15 each week, starting Tuesday 7th November and finishing 
on Tuesday 5th December. 
 
There are 14 spaces available and it will be on a first come first served basis.  The cost will be 
£4.00 per session.  The total for 5 sessions is £20.00 which will be payable via ScoPay in advance.   
 
Please visit www.scopay.com to book a place. 
 
Thank you 
 
Mr S Marshall 
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